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Republic of the Philippines 1 MAY 24 2Q22 ‘3

Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

May 20, 2022

ADVISORY
No. 0 4 5 - 2 0 2 2

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Public School Heads
All Others Concerned

PROMOTION OF THE ESC AND SHS-VP IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS BY THE
ESC and SHS-VP PARTICIPATING PRIVATE SCHOOLS

1. Attached is a letter emanated from the office of the Private Education
Assistance Committee (PEAC) National Secretariat requesting endorsement
from DepEd on the promotion of the said Government Assistance Programs
particularly the Education service Contracting (ESC) and the Senior High
School Voucher Program (SHS-VP) in public schools in the region.

2. Schools Division Offices (SDOs) and public schools are advised to
allow and accommodate the participating private schools to do the advocacy
and promotion of the said programs with the assurance however that
attendance of learners and parents is voluntary and regular school
activities will not be disrupted in favor of the activity.

3. For details or queries, kindly contact the Quality Assurance Division
(QAD) at Tel. No. 422-1318 (local 1201) or email at
- quad.depedcan@gmail.com.

4, Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III

(7/Director IV/Regional Director?

QAD/CDBJr/5-20-2022
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Regional Director

Department of Education-CAR

Dear Dir. Cariiio:

To improve the dissemination of information on the Education Service Contracting (ESC) and
the Senior High School Voucher Program (SHS VP) before students make their choice of
schools and strands, the Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC) would like to
request the endorsement of the Department of Education (DepEd) that will allow
participating private schools to promote the ESC and SHS VP in public schools in the region.

This voluntary initiative of participating schools ensures that these two subsidy programs of
DepEd promote choice and diversity of basic education providers in our education system.

The PEAC also plans to conduct orientation conferences for participating schools and Schools
Division Superintendents (SDOs) on the program implementation guidelines in July and
August. We will release the official communication on these activities once the details have
been finalized.

Thank you for your usual support for the efficient implementation of the ESC and SHS VP.

Very truly yours,

Riwine: Atgoler F. Forer
RHODORA ANGELA F. FERRER
Executive Director

Cc: Fr. Gilbert B. Sales, CICM
Dr. joselito Gutierrez
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